
 

 

 
 

20 February 2020 
 

 

Gladstone City Library to be closed temporarily from this weekend 
 
Council wishes to advise the Gladstone City Library, located at 39 Goondoon Street, will be closed 
from 2pm on Saturday 22 February for the laying of new carpet and will reopen at 9am on Monday 
2 March. 
 
All other Gladstone Regional Libraries will be operating as usual. 
 
These libraries include the Agnes Water Library, Boyne Island Library, Calliope Library, Miriam 
Vale Library and Mount Larcom Library. 
 
Council's complimentary WiFi will remain available in the Library Square for the community's use. 

 
Council’s eLibrary service will also operate as usual. 
 
Visit www.gladstonelibraries.qld.gov.au for more information on Council’s eLibrary service and 
details on Gladstone Regional Libraries. 
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